
Dear Resident/Business13 August 2018 
 
The purpose of this leaflet is to let you know the outcome of the statutory consultation carried out in February/ March 
2018, and to inform you of the Council’s decision on the proposed parking measures throughout the Streatham Hill 
area. All representations received along with officers’ recommendations were presented in a report to be considered by 
the Council.  

After careful consideration a decision has been made to proceed with the implementation of the proposed ‘G’ 
Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ); the extension to the proposed ‘R’ CPZ and the introduction of double yellow line 
waiting restrictions at specific locations. The report, the Council’s decision and plans detailing the proposals can be 
viewed online at www.lambeth.gov.uk/shcpz. 

Please note, the Council received three separate petitions requesting that this area be re-consulted on proposals to 
introduce a CPZ. These petitions have been analysed and are currently under consideration.  Once a decision has 
been taken, you will be informed accordingly. 

What Happens Next  

The final Traffic Management Orders (TMOs), which allow the restrictions to be implemented and administered, will be 
published in the London Gazette and the local newspaper (Lambeth Weekender) shortly. Notices will also be placed on 
lamp columns in the affected area. 

Finally, we would like to thank everyone for their participation and feedback during the consultation process. 

Implementation Works 

The lining works for your area will be carried out by our contractor CVU (Colas Volker Highways URS) on behalf of the 
Council. It is anticipated that the works for the entire area, which includes the new Streatham Hill West Zone ‘G’ and 
the Thornton Zone ‘R’ extension will start the week commencing 28 August 2018 for a period of 4 weeks. The works 
for your area should take 5 - 7 working days to complete, weather permitting. 

Works will generally be carried out Monday to Friday between 8am and 4.30pm, some weekend works may take place 
if necessary. Warning notices and ‘No Parking’ cones will be placed in your road 12 – 48hrs prior to work being 
undertaken to indicate the areas/roads where parking will be prohibited.  

Whilst work is being undertaken in your street, please avoid parking where the “No Parking” cones have been put in 
place.  This will allow time for the lining works to proceed efficiently, and a smooth transition of the works without 
delays. In order for the works to be carried out as quickly as possible, temporary parking restrictions will be introduced 
to prevent vehicles from obstructing the work. Offending vehicles run the risk of receiving a fine and possible 
relocation. 

The Council is conscious of the inconvenience and the disruption that this work may cause and will endeavour to keep 
the impact to a minimum. We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may be caused whilst the works are 
being carried out.  

Who can I contact regarding the implementation of the lining works? 

Lambeth Council’s Parking Design Team will be able to assist with any query relating to the design of the scheme. 
Please email cpzconsultation@lambeth.gov.uk. 

Our contractor, CVU will be able to assist with any queries relating to the contracting staff on site doing the lining or 
signing works by contacting their Control Centre on 0845 266 8880. 
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